G. C. Wilson, Esq., M. P.,
House of Commons,
Ottama, Ont.

Dear Gordong

I em sincerely thankful to you for
your very kind message of 1lth June. It is my sarnest
hope to do some useful work onm the Rydro Comnission end
vindicate the good oplnion of those why have ex:ressed
their pleasure et the appointment.

Yours very truly,

Arthur Meighen.
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